
Travel rules to New Zealand are changing. From 1 October 2019, travellers from some countries 
will need an NZeTA (New Zealand Electronic Travel Authority) before travelling to New Zealand. 
The good news is, it’s easy to request. Just visit us online to fi nd out if you need one. Approval can 
take 72 hours, so get yours before you go. We look forward to seeing you soon.

To fi nd out if you need an NZeTA visit immigration.govt.nz/nzeta
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